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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – A school crossing officer with the Charleston County Sheriff’s
Office was injured after being struck by a vehicle around 8:30 a.m. today near Moultrie Middle
School in Mount Pleasant. She was transported to MUSC, treated and released this afternoon.

Nancy Convey has been employed by CCSO since December 2019.

Like other CCSO crossing officers, Convey is a dedicated employee who takes seriously the
responsibility of getting students safely across the street. We are grateful that she will recover
and that no children were injured.

CCSO school crossing officers wear high-visibility clothing and carry stop signs while escorting
students through their assigned crosswalks. We ask motorists to use extra caution while
traveling through school zones and yield to students, crossing officers and other pedestrians in
crosswalks. Under state law, motorists must comply with the lawful orders and directions of
uniformed school crossing officers.


